CMWA Board Meeting
July 12, 2017

7:00 pm
WwWw.cmwa.us

The Board of Directors of the Crawford Mesa Water Association met at the Maloney House in
Hotchkiss. The meeting was called to order by President Bill Carpenter. The minutes for the June
meeting were read and approved as read.

The financial report was given. The checking account has $246.61, the Money Market account has
$12,633.58 and the 1-year CD has $46,935.18. The Hotchkiss CD has $5,559.82.

Bills presented were DMEA $37.55, Master Petroleum $114.18, Clifford Industries $350.00, TDS
$44.93, Superior Alarm $66.00, Gambles $16.97, Verizon Wireless $119.36 and State of Colorado
$154.94. Dave moved and Tracy seconded to pay the bills. The motion passed.

Discussed water sampling for the Hamilton Springs to get a baseline and what would needs to be
done to collect them.

Mark is working on the BLM permit to install the line across the dobies from Garber Rd to Allen’s
Sheep Camp.

The meeting in August will be cancelled due to it being Fair week and Marici will note that on the bills.
Meeting adjourned.

Board members present were Dave Young, Mark LeValley, Tracy Cheatham, Joanie Cherp and Bill
Carpenter.






